
    

 

9th March 2016 

 

 

Y2 PLANTING 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

As part of their learning in Science, Y2 will be planting on school grounds on 

Thursday 17th March – 2H planting in the morning and 2E in the afternoon. 

 

All children will be required to wear suitable clothing for planting along with 

outdoor footwear i.e. wellingtons. 

 

2H are to come to school dressed in their outdoor clothing and bring their 

school uniform in a bag. 

 

2E are to come to school in their uniform and bring their outdoor clothing in 

a bag. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss E. Oakley / Miss A. Haynes. 

 

 


